
CROP CARE CO. LLC 

1835 W BASELINE RD. 

SHELBY, MI. 49455 

 
January 31,2022 
 
To: Committee on Agriculture, 
 
 Today I am writing to show my opposition to the changes being brought forth in House Bill 5700. 
As an Aerial Applicator licensed in the state of Michigan, I would like to say that I am proud to be held to a 
higher standard than many other states. It is my opinion that it is in Michigan's best intrest to have everyone 
working in this state to be held to the same standard and to not add the language exempting others from our 
standards. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter, 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns 
 
Rod Studer  Ag Pilot / Office Manger 
1835 W Baseline Rd 
Shelby, MI. 49455 
Office (231) 861-2210 
Cell  (231) 730-6644 
cropcareco@gmail.com 
 

 

 


